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International Headquarters
10377 E. Geddes Avenue
Suite 200
Centennial, CO 80112-USA
Phone 303-792-0729
Fax: 303-792-0744 

May 13, 2025

Addis Ababa City Administration Health Bureau

P.O. Box 30738
General Wingate Street
Addis Ababa,
Ethiopia

Re:
Project 62301

DECLARATION OF DONATION

It is with great pleasure that I am writing this letter to you confirming the fact that 
BENEVOLENT HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION'S PROJECT C.U.R.E. is donating to 
you an ocean cargo container of donated medical supplies and equipment.

This letter is official confirmation that the medical goods being donated to you are given 
as a gift, free of any charges from Project C.U.R.E.

Included herein and attached hereto as part of this official document is a listing of the 
contents of the cargo container being shipped to you. Being a humanitarian gift, there is no 
estimated value for import/export accounting.

Please inform us when you have received the shipment. I know that you will find these 
items very useful in your work. It is a great pleasure to work with you.

Sincerely,

Steven Wagener
Director of Logistics


